



## Dear Parents and Guardians

I am pleased to extend an invitation for parents of prospective students to attend an "Open Morning" at EHSHS. Staff from our school will be able to discuss the opportunities we offer students to develop their full academic, personal and citizenship potential.

Due to COVID19 restrictions this will be strictly capped at 100 people and will require an RSVP.

I look forward to meeting you and sharing our vision for the future success of your child.

Charlotte Edwards Year 6 Transition Coordinator Year 7 Coordinator Eastern Hills Senior High School

## Your Invitation

26 June 2020 Music Auditorium - EHSHS 9:30am —11:00am

Morning tea provided by our Upper School Hospitality students and School Tours hosted by our Student Councillors.

Please wear closed-in shoes for the School Tour as we will be visiting the Technoplogy and Enterprise workshop.

RSVP by 22 June 2020 on 9573 0300

Eastern Hills Senior High School Keane Street East Mount Helena WA 6082

Phone: 9573 0300 Fax: 9572 1818

Email: EasternHills.SHS@education.wa.edu.au